
 

 

 

 

Response to Questions of Clarification 

 

November 14, 2017 

 

RE: Water/Wastewater System Improvement Engineering Services RFP 

 

On November 13, 2017, the City received an email inquiry regarding clarifications for 

the Water/Wastewater System Improvement Engineering Services RFP. Those 

questions are presented and answered below: 

 

 “If we use less than the allocated page limit for a particular section, may we 
reallocate the extra page to another section?” No, stay within the guidelines 
outlined in the RFP. 

 “For tables or graphics (like an org chart) should we still maintain the 11-point 
font or would a smaller font size be acceptable there?” No, maintain 11-point 
font throughout the RFP. 

 

Pursuant to Page 9, Section C of the RFP, substantive questions and all responses will 

be made available at City’s website at www.lapineoregon.gov and on Premier Builders 

Exchange website at www.premierbx.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cory Misley 

City Manager 
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